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Throughout October and November, Central Latin clubs met to make
cards for Celebrating One, a local organization that distributes cards

to members of the community who could use some words of
encouragement. Though the pandemic has made it difficult to hold
large, in-person events, we were able to keep this service project
socially distanced by holding multiple small meetings across the

schools. Each participating school was provided with supplies and a
list of inspirational quotes, and each Latin club held their own

meetings for their members to decorate the cards. This allowed each
club to follow their own school’s safety precautions and made it

easier for more students to attend. Together, we produced over 100
cards.


